
The Norwell Public Library 
Foundation is seeking a new 
board member!  
The purpose of the 
foundation is to secure 
financial support to ensure 
the library will continue to 
be a beautiful, state-of-the-
art resource serving our 
community for many years 
to come.
Interested in joining the 
NPL Foundation board? We’re 
looking for help with social 
media, fundraising, and 
event planning. If you’re an 
enthusiastic patron of the 
library and would like to be 
considered for the board, 
please submit a resume 
and/or letter of interest to: 
ALISONDEMONG123@GMAIL.COM. 
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